
 

 

 

Sam Beare Hospice 

Goldsworth Park Centre 

Woking 

Surrey 

GU21 3LG                                                                      

      12th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Sam Beare Hospice, 

  

We enclose a grant of £3,000 from Penguins Against Cancer (PAC) to you, to be used to provide palliative 

care in your excellent institution.   

  

Penguins Against Cancer (PAC) is a registered charity set up to raise awareness of cancer and to provide 

support to cancer research and treatment, and hospices. PAC is run purely by unpaid volunteers and has 

zero running costs. 

  

Following COVID lockdown, PAC continues to stage numerous sporting and social events, with the aim of 

making altruism fun. This donation has been made possible following a sponsored cycle ride by the 

Penguin Peloton (21 riders with a combined age in excess of 1,000 years) from Guy’s Hospital Tower, 

London to the Eiffel Tower, Paris in June 2022 which raised over £47,000 for PAC. Further detail is 

available at our website: www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk under ‘Events’.  Please visit it and let us 

know what you think. The enclosed grant, proposed by Sarah Hill, is in memory of Vicky Myburgh, and 

was made possible by the extraordinary generosity of PAC supporters. 

  

We wish you every success in the superb work you do.  

  

We would be grateful if would confirm receipt of this letter and detail on how this grant will be spent.  

  

With Very Best Wishes from the Penguin community.  

  

Yours sincerely 

                  

 

 
 
Charlie Beardmore     Patrick Gush 
President     Vice President 
 
On behalf of the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 
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